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Basseterre, 23 December 2016 

 

The ECSE Mourns the Passing of its Chairman 

 

The Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange Ltd (ECSE) mourns the passing of its Chairman, Sir 

K Dwight Venner.   

 

Sir Dwight, who passed away in Saint Lucia last evening, served as Chairman of the Board of 

Directors of the ECSE and its subsidiaries from their inception in 2001, to the time of his 

passing.  He was reelected to the Board of Directors at the 15th AGM in November, and chaired a 

meeting of the Board as recent as on Monday, 19 December.  

 

Words cannot express the profound sadness felt as a result of this loss.  Sir Dwight was a 

remarkable visionary; an accomplished and pragmatic economist and central banker, a 

consummate diplomat; a tactful chairman; a dedicated and indefatigable regionalist; a loyal and 

thoughtful friend and much more.  A true legend in his own time.     

 

We, at the ECSE, offer sincerest condolences to Lady Lynda Venner, and their seven children, 

and also to the extended Venner family.     

 

We cherish his memory. 
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